
Thursday 22nd September 2022 

AUTUMN 2022 - WHOLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 3 

Ask your child about…  

… Recycle Week and what they know about this. 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT WEEK - 26TH - 30TH SEPTEMBER  

Monday 26th 

8am - Year 5 and 6 Dodgeball and Basketball Club 

9am - Year 6 leave for their amazing five day residential trip to Wick Court, a working organic farm in 
Gloucestershire where they live in an Elizabethan manor house.  

Year 5 visit the Science Museum 

3:30-4:30pm - Years 1 and 2 Development Football Club 

Tuesday 27th 

8am - Year 1 and 2 Dodgeball and Tag games 

3:30-4:30pm - Football Squad training  

Wednesday 28th   

Year 5 have a theatre workshop in school 

9-10:45am - Year 3 have cross country training on Hampstead Heath 

Thursday 29th 

8am - Years 3 and 4 Dodgeball and Cricket Club 

Friday 30th 

8am - Girls’ Club for Juniors 

9-9:30am Stay and Play for Year 1 to Year 5. Join your child in class after drop-off for a classic EP maths 
game! 

Year 6 return from Wick Court at lunchtime - we will text updates with an ETA 

3:15pm Year 5 host the Snack Sale 

3:30-4:30pm - Junior Development Football 

Tomorrow - Friday 23rd September  

Reception and Year 1 parents please come along to one of the two Early Reading and 
Phonics sessions tomorrow at either 9:15-10 or 2:45-3:30 in The Shed. This is an 

opportunity to find out more about how we teach Early Reading and Phonics and how you can 
support your child with their reading development at home. 

The last day in school for Sara Stokes before she starts her maternity leave. We will keep you 
posted of any exciting news! 

Year 6 host the first Snack Sale of the year. 



 

 

 

NEWS IN BRIEF AND REMINDERS! 

Junior Cross Country 

All children from Year 3 to Year 6 are going to take part in a cross country training day in addition to the 
actual event. Year 5 led the way this week, taking part in the first training day. Training days are scheduled 
on Wednesday mornings from 9-10:45. Please can children arrive at school clothing suited for a heath run 
  
Cross country training days   

 Year 3 - 28th September 
 Year 4 - 5th October 
 Year 6 - 12th October 

  
Cross country event dates - we will need parents to help on the day as marshals across the course. Please 
let Coach Martin know if you can help. Martin@eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk 
 

 Year 4 – pm on Monday 17th October 
 Year 3 – am on Thursday 20th October 
 Year 5 – pm on Thursday 20th October 
 Year 6 – pm Friday 21st October 

 
Photos at trips and events 

As our exciting trip programme gets underway in many classes, a reminder that if you accompany a trip do 
not take photos and share via class WhatsApp groups or on social media. School staff always take photos 
on these trips to add to the website for families who have given consent.  

 
End of the day 
 
To avoid the crush outside of the main Junior entrance and to ensure the safe handing over of children at the 
end of the day, we are asking Year 3 parents and carers to collect their child from the Year 6 entrance which 
is closer to the treehouse structure. Thank you for your support with this as it really makes a difference at 
pick-up time. 
 
Newsletter Borders 

 
You will notice the absence of borders on this newsletter, this is because we have none to add! We would 
love to receive some new creations from your wonderfully artistic children. Children can ask in the office for a 
blank border so that they can draw a design with a black pen. Each week we pick a new design and credit 
the artist. 
 
With best wishes, 

Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson 
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